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REMINDER TO NRC MATERIALS LICENSEES
,

We have not, to date, received a response to the questionnaire we mailed to
you on May 7, 1993. The questionnaire solicits information that would allow
us to more accurately evaluate the impact of regulatory actions on your
organization. In the event that you have misplaced the original
questionnaire, we have enclosed a duplicate and another business reply
envelope.

If you have already sent in your response, please disregard this reminder.
If you have not yet responded, please return the completed questionnaire by
July 21, 1993.

If you have any questions about this questionnaire, please contact Mark
Hattrup or Robin Eckert at (509) 372-4413. This is a new telephone number
and should be used instead of the number printed in the questionnaire.

This collection of information has been approved by the Office of Managevient
and Budget, ONB approval number 3150-0174.

Public reporting burden for this cdlection of information is estimated to
average 1.5 hours per response, including the time for reviewing instructions,
searching existing data sources, gathering and maintaining the data needed,
and completing and reviewing the collection of information. Send comments
regarding this burden estimate or any other aspect of this collection of
information, including suggestions for reducing this burden, to the
Information and Records Management Branch (HNBB-7714), U.S. Nuclear Regulatory
Comission, Washington, DC 20555, and to the Paperwork Reduction Project
(3150-0174), Office of Management and Budget, Washington, DC 20503.
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Sincerely,
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